
NEWS & STORIES
BOLLING INSIGHTS

Connect With Us! 
Are you active on Social Media? We want to connect further with you! Follow 
Bolling Family Housing on Facebook and Instagram for updates on virtual 
events, contests, and other exciting news from the DMV area. 
@bollingfamilyhousing #WeLoveBFH

HAPPY SAINT PATRICK’S DAY

Our President’s Message

Hunt Military Communities celebrates 
the youngest members of our 
communities. The smallest warriors, 
the children, often make some of 
the most signi�cant sacri�ces 
moving from state to state, school 
to school, and having parents 
deployed for long periods, along 
with the miriad other challenges 

military families face. We are proud to acknowledge and 
support the tremendous strength and resiliency children of our 
military families display. To recognize military children, we have 
launched our 2nd annual “Hunt Little Heroes.” We ask 
that your children share stories of what they think it takes to be 
a hero and how they’ve been a positive in�uence in their 
community. Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, a 
video no longer than 2 minutes, or a drawing telling their “Hero 
Story” in their own unique way. For the “younger” heroes, a 
photo with a short caption may also be submitted. 
All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt Little 
Heroes cape and mask. We will select the top three 
submissions and give a cash prize to each. Applicants can visit 
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ 
to see if they qualify, and to submit their story. From all of us 
here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com
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Contact Information
8660 Angell Street Washington • Washington, DC 20032

Office: 888-294-8338
Office Fax: 202-562-2721

Leasing Phone: 888-294-8338
Maintenance Requests: 202-562-2631

After Hours Maintenance: 202-562-2631
Property Contact Email: bollingfamilyhousing@huntcompanies.com 

Justin Tran 
Community Director
202-562-2631

Natalie Mcgrail
Community Manager
202-562-2631

Julius Dixon
Community Manager
202-562-2631

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION
Rosalinda Touch
Leasing Specialist 
202-562-2631

Carolina Ortiz Dittler
Leasing Specialist
202-562-2631

David Campbell
Maintenance Director
202-562-2631

Tyrone Logan
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631

Roger Burley
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631
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Spring is Near! 
Springtime is right around the corner! The sunshine stays around 
for a little longer, and each day will start getting warmer. We are 
excited for the new season to begin. Thank you to all of our 
residents for your support and feedback during the winter season 
and each snowstorm. It's almost time to start planting in our 
gardens again!

Fitness Center 
Our Fitness Center is now open by reservation only. Residents are 
invited to contact bollingfamilyhousing@huntcompanies.com or 
call 202-562-2632, to make a reservation to utilize the �tness 
center. Please note reservations are for 1 hour only. We ask that all 
residents practice social distancing, properly wear a mask, and 
wipe down all equipment during and after use. 

Maintenance Updates 
As we continue to provide the best possible service in your home, 
please reach out to our team at any time and let us know how we 
can support you! Your feedback and safety are important to us. Our 
team will continue to wear proper PPE and practice social 
distancing. Remember, there is no question too big or small. We are 
here for you! 

Updated Resident Documents
Thank you to everyone who has already submitted a copy of their 
updated LES. A friendly reminder to all active duty residents, to 
please submit the most recent copy of your LES to 
bollingfamilyhousing@huntcompanies.com. Thank you!

JBAB Speed Limits 
Please follow speed limits when driving on base. We want all of our 
residents and team members to be safe while moving on base. 
Please do not text and drive and remember to yield to all 
pedestrians. We appreciate your cooperation!

The �rst day of spring is March 20th


